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From: Dr. F. Taylor [fintaylor@hargray.com]
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 9:06 PM
To: NRCExecSec Resource
Subject: Strengthen or Close GE Reactors

 
I understand that the NRC Commissioners soon will vote on whether or not to require filters 
and rupture discs on vents used to relieve pressure from containments in a severe accident in 
reactors designed and manufactured by General Electric.  
 
These Mark I and Mark II reactors demonstrated their vulnerability to such accidents at 
Fukushima in March 2011.  
 
These reactors suffer from serious and fundamental design deficiencies, provide only a small 
amount of the nation's electricity, and should be permanently closed. 
 
I urge the NRC Commissioners to act to permanently close these dangerous reactors as quickly 
as possible. In the interim, the Commissioners must require installation of these filtered 
vent systems. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Dr. F. Taylor 
 
Hilton Head, SC 29926 
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